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Katten Shortlisted for US Captive Services Awards 2013
September 26, 2013

Katten has been nominated for the US Captive Services Award "Onshore Law Firm of the Year." The 
US Captive Service Awards recognize superior performance in the delivery and management of 
captive insurance and celebrate those who have excelled in the last year. Winners will be announced 
this fall.
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